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Firelands FCU Provides Funding to McGuan Park Revitalization Project 
 
BELLEVUE, OH-The McGuan Park Revitalization Project, announced in February 2020 by the City of 
Norwalk and Norwalk Recreation Center, is now one step closer to nearing the fundraising goal of 
$350,000. Today, Firelands Federal Credit Union has proudly donated $6,000 to contribute to their 
ongoing efforts.  
 
As proposed by the City of Norwalk and Norwalk Parks and Recreation Center, the Revitalization 
Project includes renovating McGuan Park, located at 137 North Hester Street in Norwalk, to now have 
all-accessible playground equipment to serve people of all ages and abilities. In addition to all-
accessible equipment, the proposed plans also include: 
 

• Wheelchair accessible bathrooms,  
• A full-sized basketball court, 
• Two pump tracks, 
• A flag pole,  
• Sidewalk extensions, 
• New benches,  
• Security cameras,  
• Landscaping, 
• One Water fountain. 

 
"Firelands FCU has been closely following this project and knew from the beginning that we wanted 
to contribute in some way," said Brett Montague, Firelands FCU's President/CEO. "We are so happy 
we can provide funding towards this park that will soon provide everyone in Huron County and the 
surrounding communities the opportunity to play and grow in a welcoming and inclusive 
environment."  
 
You can find more information regarding the McGuan Park Revitalization Project by visiting the 
Norwalk Parks and Rec Facebook page. To learn about more ways Firelands FCU gives back, visit 
www.firelandsfcu.org. 
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